
10th July 2020 

 

Dear Members, 

 

Temporarily Closure of Children Playroom 

 

 

In view of a recent rise in the number of local COVID-19 cases, please be informed 

that the Children Playroom will be temporarily closed from 11th July 2020 

(Saturday) until further notice for reduce the spread of COVID-19. 

 

We are sorry for any inconvenience caused and thank you for your kindly attention. 

 

 

Recreation Department 

尊敬的會員： 

 
兒童遊戲室暫停開放 

 

因應疫情最新發展，本會之兒童遊戲室將於二零二零年七月十一日(星期六)

起暫停開放直至另行通知，以便減低新型冠狀病毒傳播。 

 

不便之處，敬請原諒。祈希垂注! 

 
 

    

 

 

康樂部謹啟 

二零二零年七月十日 

Yau Yat Chuen Garden City Club Ltd. 

又一村花園俱樂部有限公司 


